

Kingsnorth Church of England Primary School

Church Hill, Kingsnorth, Ashford, Kent TN23 3EF T 01233 622673 E office@kingsnorth.kent.sch.uk W www.kingsnorth.kent.sch.uk

07 March 2022

Dear Parents/Carers,

We are very pleased to invite you to a Mothers' Day celebration at school. We have planned two Mother's Day events for all children in Year R on **Tuesday 22**nd **March** and **Wednesday 23**rd **March**. The events will be from **2pm-3pm on both days**. These sessions will be held in the hall and are an opportunity for you to spend some time with your child in school.

From today, (Monday 7th March), we will place a sign-up sheet outside your child's class. Please sign up for **one** of the days. Please note that due to space this will be on a first come first serve basis. If it is difficult for you to sign up due to not being at school, please email your child's class teacher at yearr@kingsnorth.kent.sch.uk, also from today.

Although this is a Mother's Day event we understand that not all the mums in Year R will be able to attend. Please feel free to invite any female relatives; if this is not possible we will arrange for your child to work with their Year 6 buddy.

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact us.

Thank you for all your support.

Kind Regards,

Miss Gore

The Year R Team

Mrs Hayward

